

To: [REDACTED]
From: Jeffrey Epstein
Sent: Mon 3/26/2012 12:45:08 PM
Subject: Re:

wait until after we contact the ambassador. you can ask him for coffee tomorrow. or tell him if he and susan would like to meet in the caribbean, i will send the heli, for them, or we can meet in st bart.

On Mon, Mar 26, 2012 at 2:18 PM, [REDACTED] > wrote:

Should I go ahead and change our flights from Paris to NY to leave Wed on the same flight on Air France?

On Mar 26, 2012, at 1:22 PM, Jeffrey Epstein <jeevacation@gmail.com> wrote:

tentative schedule.. ? WED to ny. air france. fri to palm beach (tell igor etc)
sun to lsj. . 13th to ny . 15 to harvard,, 16 trbeca ball. 17 evening to lsj

--

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of Jeffrey Epstein

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

--

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of Jeffrey Epstein

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this

communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved